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From: Stefawnna McKoy
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 11:25 AM
Cc: Pat Flood; Rudy Collins
Subject: Camden Update 10-29-2018

Dear Camden Citizens – 

Below is a summary of items that have occurred at EWS from Saturday 10-20-2018 through 
Friday 10-26-2018.  My previous update covered the period through Friday 10-19-2018.  Thank 
you. 

Pat.  

• Continued to ship Aluminum Processing Waste Cell leachate off-site for disposal 
• Industrial Waste Cell leachate continued to be treated and stored 
• Shipped Industrial Waste Cell leachate off-site for disposal 
• Performed routine daily gas system and cover operation and maintenance activities  
• Performed daily ammonia monitoring 
• Closure Construction Activities Performed:  

o Activities at Aluminum Processing Waste Cell:  
 Deployed geocomposite drainage layer; deployment 75% complete 
 Tied-in 40-mil cap geomembrane to bottom liner extension (tie-in 80% 

complete) 
o Activities at Industrial Waste Cell:  

 Contractor preparing to install rock and organic-free clay above bottom liner 
extension 

o General Site Construction Activities:  
 Continued final grading of borrow area in preparation of seeding 
 Performed installation of stormwater control components (ditch check dams, 

energy dissipaters)  
 Weekly construction meeting held  

 

Please note that a spill of treated leachate occurred on 10-20-18.  The treated leachate 
was contained to the site and mixed with standing storm water that was pooled in the 
general area of the spill.  Site personnel immediately responded to this situation, and in 
an abundance of caution, removed all liquid in and around the area (approximately 2,000 
gallons).  Most of this liquid was clean storm water as determined by ammonia tests 
performed by site personnel.   The liquid was pumped back to the leachate system.  The 
cause of this spill was operator error.  Our Contractor has determined the root cause of 
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the error, has worked with the employee to reiterate the SOP that must be adhered to 
when operating this system, and provided retraining to ensure that all employees fully 
implement proper procedures.    

 
 

 
Patrick J. Flood, P.E. | Director 
Division of Solid Waste Management 
William R. SnodgrassTennessee Tower 
312 Rosa L. Parks Ave., 14th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
p. 615-532-0792 

Pat.Flood@tn.gov 
tn.gov/environment 
 
We value your feedback!  Please complete TDEC’s Customer Service Survey. 
 


